
BOAT STORAGE AREA RULES 

1.  Lot Stickers are required on all watercraft and boat trailers.  

Watercraft and Boat Trailers must be owned by current residents.  

Proof of ownership will be required at time of sticker issue. 

 

2.  All boat Trailers must have a Current Nebraska License plate. 

 

3.  All Watercraft must have a Current Nebraska registration sticker 

permanently and properly affixed to the vessel. 

 

4.  All watercraft must be out of the Storage Area by June 15 (only 

watercraft that are actively used on our lake can be stored in storage 

area).  Exceptions to this rule can be submitted to the HVLA Board 

for approval. 

 

5.  North storage area (just North of the tennis courts) will be for 

Pontoon boats, Speed boats and corresponding trailers.  Storage 

area for PWC (Jet Skis) will be the lot South of the tennis courts. 

 

6. Only Residents with their Dues currently paid will be allowed to store 

their boats or boat trailers in the boat storage area. 

 

7.  Only 2 Boat/Boat Trailers (canoe counts as a boat) per lot will be 

allowed.  (this maybe adjusted if parking continues to be an issue). 

All non-working watercraft or trailers that do not comply with these 

rules will be removed outside the gated area and if not moved or 

claimed in 30 days will be removed at the owner’s expense.                                                                                                       

Boat and Trailer Stickers are provided by Chris Mellott via email only: 

Mellottc19@gmail.com 


